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Sunday shooting leaves man dead
(KAIR)--Saint Joseph police are searching for the shooter in a weekend homicide.

KQ2-TV reports it happened shortly after 9:00 Sunday night on the city's Highly
Street.

When police arrived at the location, they found 49-year-old William Talbott
laying in front of a residence, suffering from a gunshot wound to his torso.

Transported to Mosaic Life Care in Saint Joseph, Talbott was pronounced dead.

No suspects have yet been located.

Anyone with information about the shooting are urged to contact police.
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